St. Croix Cemetery - Maple Drive

City Office: 710 Hwy 35 South, St. Croix Falls, Wl 54024
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Scf.cemetery@gmail.com 501(c)3 EIN#39-0840779

Dear Friends and Neighbors:

The beautiful St. Croix Cemetery located on Maple Drive, was founded in 1861, as
a public, non-denominational, joint venture between the Town and Village of St.
Croix Falls. The Cemetery has been supported through donations from residents
and contributions from the Town and City, as well as proceeds from plot sales.
Together with community volunteers, these funds are used for grounds keeping,
snowplowing, blacktopping, improvements, and the general upkeep of the
Cemetery.

The St. Croix Cemetery Board would like to take this opportunity to discuss the
importance of preplanning. If a family has the unexpected happen, it is very
difficult to make decisions. Why add extra ones? Choosing a burial plot becomes a
rushed decision. You do not have time to put thought into where and how many
plots you need. It is much better to make these decisions with your family in
advance. Then you can make your own choices.

If you have not stopped by the St. Croix Falls Cemetery, please do. Drive through
and see how beautiful it is. There are hills, flats, trees, and sunny areas. It appears
full, but there are plots available in all areas for traditional and cremation
internment.

The St. Croix Cemetery Board provides perpetual care for the grounds, creating a
beautiful final resting place for generations. If interested, please contact the St.
Croix Cemetery Sexton, Cheryl Lehman by phone, 715-646-2211 or by email
scf.cemetery@gmail.com. Plots are $500.00 each with an option of purchasing a
1/2 plot for a single: cremation.

Sincerely,
St. Croix Town and Village Cemetery Association Board
c/o St. Croix Falls City Hall

710 Hwy 35 South
St. Croix Falls, WI 54024

St. Croix Cemetery - High on the hill, closer to Heaven




